
Recently the AWSC Vintage Committee has been given the task of collecting history from 

snowmobiling in the state of Wisconsin.  Going forward, we will be known as the AWSC’s 

Vintage/History Committee.  We are here to assist the vintage snowmobiling enthusiast and 

to collect and share information about the snowmobile clubs of Wisconsin. 

In the future, all the snowmobile clubs in the state will receive information and a form asking 

for information about their clubs.  We will be looking for information such as when your club 

was founded, how many members your club had originally and how any members you have 

now; how many miles of trail you had originally and how many miles you have now.  Do you 

have any founding members that are still involved?  If so, what have their contributions 

been?  What did your club have for grooming equipment originally and what do you have 

now? 

We would also like you to list any other significant things that have happened with your club.  

If you would like to share pictures or your club logo with us that would be greatly 

appreciated.  When including photos or logos, please be sure to send high quality photos 

only (high resolution with 300 dots per inch or more).  If you need your pictures returned to 

you please specify, otherwise we will keep them on file for future use. 

The AWSC Vintage/History Committee will compile and save all club history that we receive.  

Together we will pick a club and share their story in an article in the Wisconsin Snowmobile 

News magazine.  Each month will feature a different club, seven clubs each year.  We will 

save all of the information that we receive with the hopes of finding other ways to share our 

state’s rich snowmobiling history. 

We ask that each club take some time to fill out the information form and return it to us.  

Help us share some history from this great state.  Who knows, your club may even be in the 

next Wisconsin Snowmobile News magazine. 


